
Sedgwick County Department on Aging intends to fund various Aging and Physical 
Disability programs/services for fiscal year 2022 (January 1, 2022 – December 31, 
2022).  Programs currently funded include in-home and community services that 
enhance independence and ability to remain in the community.  To request an 
application or for more information, call Stacy Nilles at (316) 660-5230 or email 
Stacy.Nilles@sedgwick.gov.   
 
To be considered for funding, your request should be focused on services/programs 
that address the strategic focus areas outlined in the Department on Aging’s 2019-2023 
Strategic Plan.  These include Comprehensive Coordinated System of Care, Housing, 
Transportation, Transforming the Perception of Aging and Wellness, and Chronic Illness 
and the Intersection of Mental Health and Aging.   
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